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 PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING  CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Black Diamond Planning 

Commission scheduled for April 11 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at 

25510 Lawson Street, Black Diamond, Washington has been cancelled.  The next 

regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting is May 9, 2017. 

 

DATED this 6th day of April, 2017. 

 

 

Katherine Allen 

Deputy City Clerk 

 

 

 


